
CF 12-0096-51 LA-RIO District Ordinances and Negative Declaration 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> 
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity .org> 

-------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> 
Date: Tue, Jan 14, 2014 at 2:28 PM 

Wed, Jan 15, 2014 at 7:05AM 

Subject: Comments to PLUM Agenda No. 3-CF 12-0096-S 1 LA-RIO District Ordinances and Negative Declaration 
To: Sharon Gin <Sharon.Gin@lacity.org> 

These two ordinances are strictly for LAND DEVELOPMENT with TFAR Floor Area Ratio 
transfers. 

More applicable to the River and the Clean Water Act than the LA River Revitalization Master 
Plan, is the US Army Corps LA River Ecosystem Restoration Feasibility Study should now be 
considered in the Ordinance and Environmental reviews. 

It has not. 

An Environmental Impact Report should be circulated with alternatives presented. 

Ecosystem restoration may significantly alter the development plans as an Alternative for the 
USAC E study is chosen. 

Please circulate an Environmental Impact Report for public review and deny any approvals for 
these ordinances. 

Any part of the area of the Hollywood Community Plan will be vacated due to Superior Court 
order. 

Joyce Dillard 
P.O. Box 31377 
Los Angeles, CA 90031 
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Sharon.Gin@lacity .org 


